
 
April 27, 2022  

  

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

  
I am requesting Community Project Funding for the High School Career Opportunities – Aviation 

Program in fiscal year 2023.   
  

The entity to receive funding for this project is McAllen Independent School District located at 2000 North 

23rd Street, Mcallen, Texas 78501.   

  

The funding would be used to offer high school seniors the opportunity to obtain a private pilot and remote 
drone license as part of their high school elective course choice beginning of Fall 2022. I certify that neither 

I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.   

  

 Sincerely,   

  

  

  

Vicente Gonzalez  
Member of Congress  

 


